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Burgess National School
CARRIGATOHER, NENAGH, CO. TIPPERARY.

Roll No. 18164G

Tel. 067-34515     email: info@burgessns.com
burgessns.weebly.com






Dear Parents 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well. I just have a few things to bring to your attention. 
Covid-19 Update

We have had several positive cases of covid-19 this year as have most schools. We would ask parents to please be vigilant when your child is displaying symptoms. We have a collective responsibility to try and protect our school community in so far as is possible. I am acutely aware of the inconvenience of all the testing requirements, keeping children off if they have symptoms or are a household contact of someone displaying symptoms, however we are in the midst of a global pandemic, and it is the responsibility of all of us to try stop the spread of the virus and keep everyone safe. 
While there is much talk in the media about children wearing masks, as yet we have no confirmation of this or guidelines from the department.

Please keep an eye on the school website as the most up to date information from the HSE and

the Department of Education will be posted here. The latest information on antigen testing and isolation can be found here also.
Enrolment

Enrolment for the school year 22/23 is open. Forms can be downloaded from the school website.

Carol Singing

We are hoping to go carol singing in Nenagh on the 20th of December, we will be looking for volunteers for the collection buckets in the coming weeks. 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent teacher meetings will take place the week beginning December 6th. As was the case last year parent teacher meetings will take place over the phone. Your child’s teacher will be in contact to arrange a time that best suits you both. 

School Closure

School will be closed on Monday December 13th to facilitate teacher training in the Primary Language Curriculum. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas jumper day will take place on the 10th of December with all proceeds going to OLHC.
Raffle
Our annual fundraiser raffle will take place during the last week of school. We hope to have lots of hampers and prizes – we would ask that parents donate for same. Ticket information to follow. 
Keeping Warm

Temperatures have dropped and it is much colder than previous weeks. Children should wrap up warm coming to school. In line with government guidelines on ventilation all windows and doors are open so while the heat is on the classrooms are cold. Children are free to bring a warm jumper or fleece to school and leave it here if they wish. Please remember to label everything.
Mass 
We will be attending Mass on the 8th of December for the feast of the Immaculate Conception. Children can be dropped to the church for 9.15 Mass.
Regards 

Emma Long 
Principal 
